
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 5, 2020 
 
BULLETIN #1398 
 
Re: CDI Asks Property Insurers To Waive Personal Property Inventory Requirement   
 
California Insurance Commissioner Ricardo Lara has issued a notice requesting 
all admitted and non-admitted residential property insurers to, consistent with 
past practice, waive the requirement of completing a personal property 
inventory to collect all or a significant portion of their personal property (or 
contents) policy coverage limits. 

All residential property insurers are also requested to advise the Department by 
October 23, 2020, regarding whether they will comply with the requests in this 
notice and what percentage of total contents coverage they will provide without 
requiring a detailed personal property inventory. 

To view the CDI notice in full, please click here. 

 

http://www.insurance.ca.gov/0250-insurers/0300-insurers/0200-bulletins/bulletin-notices-commiss-opinion/upload/Notice-Personal-Property-Contents-Coverage-for-Wildfire-Claims.pdf

